Extension of date for selection of JPFs for PAC programmes.

Ref. Notice no: RIEB/DEE/2020-21/343, dt.08.09.2020 duly uploaded in the
Institute website on 31.08.2020, for selection of JPFs to be engaged in various PAC
Programmes of the Institute, the last date for applying on-line has been extended up-to
13.09.2020 instead of 04.09.2020.

All other terms & conditions as laid down earlier in the previous notice remain
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unchanged.



